
Thank you for the opportunity of making a submission to your Inquiry. 
 
I support the Federal Governments Immigration policy in general but have serious misgivings about the migrants of an Islamic 
nature that fail to identify as an Australian and more especially those of the 2nd generation. 
 
The failure to ‘capture’ these subsequent generations as Australians is due to something lacking in the general education 
process or radicalisation by militant Imams or possibly a mixture of both.  
 
It seems to me that the lack of integration by an immigrant is always the fault of the host country with little or not consideration 
on the attitude or behaviour of the immigrant.  
 
One suggestion to address this is apply more strict entry regulations – more skilled or highly skilled migrants with 
commensurate education, able to speak more than passable English which would give them a better chance of employment 
 
The State sanctioned segregation policies have not worked in Europe (and the UK) and have now been abandoned by some 
Governments. Australia cannot let segregation policies (Federal Funding) to continue here. It goes against Australia’s basic 
founding principles based on Christian values. 
 
The continual flow of refugee boats to northern Australia has got to stop (mostly Muslim). I am horrified at the amount of 
taxpayer dollars spent on policing this problem and then to witness their responce in the form of rioting and wanton destruction.
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